
 

 

The National Union of Presbyterian 
Women of Guatemala 

 is delighted to host the next Gran 
Encuentro with you, dear PCUSA sisters 

and brothers, and to glorify God’s name on 
Tuesday, December 3rd. 2024, at 5:00 p.m. 

Eastern Time on the Zoom plaform. 

It will be a blessing to connect 
with one another. 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://zoom.us/j/97312428512?pwd=4F
Kf3zZSnHc2OvsI3uLy7NKKOguthq.1 

  

Meeting ID: 973 1242 8512 

Passcode: 133037 
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